
    

 

   

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

C/- Reichstein Foundation 
 
 
 
  

 
27 September 2018 
 
 
Committee Secretary  
Joint Standing Committee on Electoral Matters  
PO Box 6021 
Parliament House  
Canberra ACT 2600   
 
By email: em@aph.gov.au  
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

Inquiry into the proposed amendments to the Electoral Legislations Amendment 
(Electoral Funding and Disclosure Reform) Bill 2017 

 
We thank the Joint Standing Committee on Electoral Matters (JSCEM) for the opportunity to 
make a submission to the inquiry into proposed amendments (the amendments) to the 
Electoral Legislation Amendments (Electoral Funding the Disclosure Reform) Bill 2017 (the 
Bill). In doing so, we are strongly supportive of the submissions being made by Philanthropy 
Australia and this submission closely reflects the views of our peak body. 

We welcome the way in which the Australian Government has responded to the 
recommendations of the previous JSCEM Inquiry into the Bill. Advocacy by charities is 
essential to our democratic system of government and should therefore be encouraged by 
Government through a supportive policy and regulatory framework.  

At the same time however, there is a strong public interest in ensuring the transparency and 
integrity of our electoral system. Therefore, appropriate measures are necessary to promote 
this transparency and integrity, including well targeted disclosure requirements on third 
parties which undertake electioneering activities that are specifically focused on influencing 
how people vote. 
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